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HB 3075 does nothing but make it hard for LAW abiding citizens to purchase a 

firearm. Our second amendment rights will be violated when it takes 60 days to be 

able to get a permit to purchase.  

Let’s really go after the criminals which do not follow the law. Make stricter rules for 

individuals who have already proven they do t care about laws! 


